WCCFT Executive Committee / Meeting Summary / 20 February 2013

- Union president and vice-president met new AVP, Joanne Russell, for a wide-ranging conversation about union matters including adjunct issues.
- Preliminary discussion of a possible endorsement by WCCFT of a candidate running for Westchester County office.
- Report on continuing exchange of ideas with administration about common hour class scheduling.
- Grievances report.
- Report on meetings between WCCFT president and Student Services VP Don Weigand and Ruben Barato about procedures for disruptive students.
- Review of new election procedures.
- Nominations for union positions will be called for during the March membership meeting.
- Communications Committee: working with WCCFT secretary to set up website passwords for membership.
- Officers will review the membership list for its accuracy.
- Review of a poster design and copy to assuage members' and potential members' concerns about reprisals for involvement with the union.
- Discussion about promoting adjunct membership.
- Negotiations Committee: preparing surveys for members intended to aid in developing union's contract negotiation positions.
- Health & Safety Committee: report on new student center building.
- Adjunct Liaison offered a proposal for mandatory inclusion of adjuncts on the EBoard and as officers. The proposal had to be tabled.